
May 1, 2017 BPA Meeting

6:04 pm meeting called to order. 

Minutes approval, Juan motioned and Jeff second.  Motion passed. 

Treasurer Report

Handed out a summary activity for this year.  The report has the CA trip taken out so the 
balances show that.

Director Items

New Principal is Mrs. Brady, she will be the Interim through 2018 school year.  Athletic Director 
is leaving as well. 

We have had program growth, there will be 3 Jazz Bands.  Working to hire Jess as full time 
because the band needs another employee, 155 students are signed up for marching band.

Building Budget, everything asked for has been accepted.  A little more for transportation and 
music. 

For an extra color guard and drum line instructor we will increase amount to pay to $1k and split 
to two payments.  Troy motioned and Sheryl second, Motion passed.  24 students Color guard.  
Not enough poles for all kids. BPA will purchase guard uniforms, and add $3,500 to budget for 
equipment.  Motion to spend up to $150 per guard member for uniforms.  Danielle motioned for 
the $150 per guard member, Juan second,  Motion passed.  Juan motioned for adding $3,500 to 
budget for equipment, Sheryl second,  Motion passed. 

Props - They will be meeting on 5/6 and bring up costs in June meeting. 

Drill writer, looking to spend $4,000 - $4,500 for drill writing.  Dr. David Rickels from CU is who 
we are aiming for and can work with Kate.  Troy motioned,  Maxine second, Motion passed. 

Big Trip we still have no date yet.  Director preview will be done by Jess.

June board meeting on the 13th at Fleeman house. 

2017 and 2018 elections.  Nate nominated for treasurer.  Deanna Doe nominated for VP.  Email 
will be sent out for vote. 

Marching bad fee we will table until June. 

Adjourn 7:00 PM


